
 
 
March 28, 2020 
 
A reminder from our community partner Naperville Park District: 
  
Naperville Park District parks are open, but playgrounds, sport courts and other 
active park amenities are closed by order of the State of Illinois. Residents may use 
parks and trails for walking or enjoying fresh air as long as they practice social 
distancing. This requires maintaining 6 feet or more between people and not 
congregating or playing in groups. Thank you for keeping our community's health in 
mind. For Naperville Park District updates, visit: 
www.napervilleparks.org/coronavirus 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.napervilleparks.org%2Fcoronavirus&data=02%7C01%7Csmondini%40naperville203.org%7C250c3d357fa24d109aa508d7d339a7f1%7C1b377357c9794d6eb29781f625638dcd%7C0%7C0%7C637210116888707513&sdata=BlFLawZGqkcQEre80HSmPR3yrJ%2Fx2MdgzrXFuOB5lto%3D&reserved=0

